
From: Holly Kistner <hkistner@bnwaterkeeper.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 9:16 AM 
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Potable Water Usage of EC Food Manufacturers 

Hello, 

I am working with a food manufacturer on sustainability efforts and looking at their water usage. I am 
aware of the NYSDEC water withdrawal GIS dataset with information regarding withdrawals of 100,000 
gallons or more per day of surface or groundwater. 

I am wondering if there is any similar information available for potable water use within the ECWA 
service area. For instance, I am looking for data that I can utilize to compare how similar industry users 
compare to each other (i.e., how does Perry’s Ice Cream potable water use compare to other food 
manufacturers?). 

Please let me know if this information is available. 

Many thanks! 
Holly 

Holly Kistner [she/her] 

Ecological Restoration Project Manager 
721 Main Street, Buffalo, NY 14203 
(716) 852-7483 Ext. 45
www.bnwaterkeeper.org

The Buffalo Niagara Waterkeeper offices remain closed to the public, however, our work protecting our local 
waters continues! All staff can be reached by phone or email. Please refer to the BNW Staff directory for all contact 
information: https://bnwaterkeeper.org/about/directors-and-staff/ 
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